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Mr. Viadislav Bukshtynov

Dear Mr. Bukshtynov:

Thank you for your correspondence to the Honourable Monte McNaughton, Minister of Labour,
regarding your safety concerns about McMaster University. | have been asked to respond and
appreciate the time you took to write.

The health and safety of workers in Ontario is one of the Ministry of Labour’s top priorities. In
response to your complaint, a health and safety inspector will be assigned to investigate whether
the employer is complying with occupational health and safety standards. If you would like to
discuss your concerns, please contact the program manager, Mr. Michael Cook, at 905-973-3827.

Should you have any further concerns or questions about workplace safety, please feel free to call
the ministry’s Occupational Health and Safety Contact Centre at 1-877-202-0008.

Thank you again for writing.
Yours tru|y,< C_&}M

David Corbett
Deputy Minister of Labour

c Mr. Michael Cook, Ministry of Labour /



